
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

11 March 2024 

 

School Photographer 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

 
Our school photographer is visiting us on Tuesday 19th and Thursday 21st March. 
 
If you would like any sibling or family photo's please come to our breakfast/ afterschool entrance 
(at the opposite end of the building to the main school entrance) between 8:00am and 9:00am. 
 
Children that do not need to be photographed with a sibling or other family members will be taken 
by their teachers, in their key groups, to have their photographs taken during the nursery day. You 
do not need to remain with them for this, therefore. If you are unsure of which day your child is due 
to have their photograph, please ask your child's teacher.  
 
Kind regards 

 

Amanda Smith 

Nursery Manager 

Allens Croft Nursery School,                          

Allens Croft Road, Kings Heath,        

Birmingham, B14 6RP 

Tel: 0121 675 0362  

Email: enquiry@allenscn.bham.sch.uk 

Executive Head Teacher: David Aldworth 
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